
Kittens Room 

September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is September already. The first weeks of school have come and gone. It has been so much fun 

getting to know everyone. This month, we are celebrating grandparents. We have a special 

Grandparents Chapel video on the 14th. This is a great opportunity for grandparents to watch the 

video with their grandchildren and enjoy in this wonderful experience together. Parent Chapel is 

the 22nd.  

Double Good Popcorn Sale start the 14th.  This is not only a great way to support our school, but 

these make awesome gift treats. Who doesn’t love different types of popcorn flavors?  

Holiday Preschool Portraits, which are great for Christmas cards, are the week of the 20th – 24th. 

Please be on the lookout for an email with more information. You may bring your child ready to 

go in their outfits or you may send their change of clothes with them. We will change them into 

their outfits. This is an easy way to keep the children clean before they get their pictures taken. 

Please provide a separate blanket for this event. We also have See you at the Pole Day. We will 

go outside by the flagpole and pray for our nation.  

The color this month is Red and the Shape is a Circle. You may find them point to something red 

or circle objects. We are going over these in the classroom. A gentle reminder, please label all of 

your child’s belongings including bottles, lids, passy’s, food containers etc.  We have several 

children with either very similar or the same items.  

 

Blessings,  

Kitten Teachers 

 

Dates to Remember:        

6th School Closed (Labor Day)       

12th Grandparents Day      

14th Double Good Popcorn Sale   

15th Grandparents Chapel Video 

15th -16th Joy the Comfort Dog visit     

20st- 24th Holiday Preschool Portraits     

22nd Parent Chapel Video     

22nd See you at the pole      

25th Gloria Dei Shrimp Boil See gdlc.org      


